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From: richard bremicker <rfbumppo@hotmail.com>
Sent Saturday, March 23, 2013 12:49 PM
To: Sen. Peter Micciche
Subject: King Salmon Bycatch

Senator Micciche

I have been a resident of the Kenai Peninsula for over forty years and have been a commercial fisherman, a
charter boat captain and both a sport and personal use fisherman. I strongly support your efforts to reduce
bycatch of king salmon in the trawl fisheries. Something has to be done to protect this valuable resource for the
people of Alaska. Thank you, Richard ‘Bumppo’ Bremicker, Homer Alaska.
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